
The Season of Rejoicing ð You Have Been Sent 
 

òIn the evening of that same day, the first day of the week, the doors were 

closed in the room where the disciples were, for fear of the Jews. Jesus 

came and stood among them. He said to them, 'Peace be with you,' and, af-

ter saying this, he showed them his hands and his side. The disciples were 

filled with joy at seeing the Lord, and he said to them again, 'Peace be with 

you. 'As the Father sent me, so am I sending you.'ó  John 20  
 
The greatest event of our liturgical year has arrived.  Even more important 

than the birth of Christ was his resurrection.   The world truly saw that 

Jesus was Godõs son by being raised from the dead.  When he appeared to 

the disciples for the first time he greeted them with òPeace be with you.ó  

It was a statement of blessing to them that the peace of his father be 

with them.   It was a wish to all of them that Christ would be in their 

hearts, their actions, and their lives.  He then sent them on a journey of 

hope.  Go forth and show the world what I have taught you.  Tell everyone 

about my fatherõs love and how you should treat others.  We are all on this 

same journey.  We are all sent to share the good news.  Take the time to be 

on a journey to show others that Christ is in your heart.  May your actions, 

prayers, and your words reach out to share the light of Christ with others.  
 

 

2017 



We Are A Safe and Caring School  
 

Each year our schools hosts a òBike Safety Rodeoó in our parking lot which gives stu-

dents and their families an opportunity to make sure their equipment and riding 

practices are safe and fun. Watch for more information to come. Ride on!  

Parents as Partners - Working Together to Improve Math Skills  
 

Each week 40 students visit our òMathleticsó website both at school and at home to 

improve their math skills. Thank you parents for supporting our program and doing a 

great job working with the child on math.  

Combining Literacy and Fun - Please Sponsor Our School òRead A Thonó  

Can Our Students òWin the School?ó 
 

Once again our students will be involved in celebrating literacy by attempting to read 

250,000 pages. Each week one of our grade 4 classes will keep track on their spread-

sheets of all the pages ready by all our students. If we reach 250,000 pages - our 

students will have an afternoon of fun activities and relaxation. Sponsor envelopes 

will go home early in May. Donations to our òRead A Thonó will go towards supporting 

the many fun activities that will occur until the end of the year. Read away!!!  



Family Dance Night!  
 

On Friday May 5th, Parent Council will be hosting the 

1st Annual Family Dance Night. Doors will open at 

6:00pm with the dance starting at 6:30 - 8:30. Please 

see the Parent Council board in the front lobby for 

more information.  

Grade 3 Mission Project  
 

On Friday May 5th from 1:00 - 3:00, our grade 3 students 

will be hosting The Grade Three Mission Project . We will 

be selling gently used toys and books for a cost from 25 

cents to $2.00. All of the proceeds from our sale will be 

donated to the Canadian Red Cross to help with their flood 

relief efforts in Peru. If your child would like to purchase 

from our sale, please send some change to school with your 

child on that day. We will also send home a note for parents 

closer to the day of the event  

Medicine Hat Catholic Schools Present:  

9th Annual Spring Sing  
 

On Monday May 8th at the Medicine Hat College Eresman 

Theatre, join us as 250 Catholic Elementary students 

come together in song! See insert for more information  

Muffins With Mom  
 

For everyone that sent in their replyõs, please join us in 

the gymnasium with your children on Friday May 12th 

from 7:30am - 8:45am before classes start. Students 

and Moms will have an opportunity to have  

òMuffins with Momó for Motherõs Day 
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